Augusta Park Primary School

Newsletter

21 October 2022



<u>SAPSASA Volleyball</u>

Friday, 28 October

Year 6 Aquatics
Wednesday, 9 November

Preschool Transition

Tuesday, 15 November Tuesday, 22 November Tuesday, 29 November Tuesday, 6 December

Community Breakfast Wednesday, 16 November SAPSASA Cricket

Friday, 25 November
Family Night

Thursday, 1 December

School Closure

Friday, 2 December

Colour Fun Run

Friday, 9 December

Year 6 PASS Transition

Monday, 12 December Tuesday, 13 December

Year 6 Graduation

Tuesday, 13 December

Last Day of Term 4

Friday, 16 December

From the Principal

Dear Families,

Welcome back to Term 4. We are looking forward to a busy term with lots of exciting activities planned including transition visits for both Preschool children and Year 6 students, our first ever Colour Fun Run and Family Night.





STUDENT ENROLMENTS FOR 2023

This term we are deciding the most appropriate class placement for students in 2023. It is a complex process which requires a great deal of time and consideration. Teachers share information in order to bring about the best possible combinations for students. During this process we carefully consider the learning, social, physical and developmental needs of each child.

To help us in our decisions, we also take into account information from families but do not guarantee the requests can be accommodated given the complexity of the task. If you have information regarding your child's learning, social, physical and developmental needs that you would like us to consider I ask that you put this in writing addressed to me by Week 3, Friday 3 November. Please note I cannot consider requests for specific teachers. If you have given the school information about your child in the past please make sure you pass this information on again to ensure it is considered for 2023.

We are also aware that there are many families who are intending on enrolling their children for next year. If you haven't done so already please come into the front office and fill in an enrolment form so that we ensure your child is placed in a class. Likewise, if circumstances have changed and you are planning to send your child to a different school next year please let us know.

PRESCHOOL TRANSITION

Preschool transition starts this term. For further information please see the attachment enclosed in this newsletter.

Kind regards,

Bec Mueller





Augusta Park Primary School

Strong culture, strong relationships, strong learners

29 September 2022

Dear Families,

Thank you for enrolling your child at Augusta Park Primary School to begin school on Monday, 30th January 2023. It is a very exciting time for your child and family as they farewell preschool and begin school. Our staff have enjoyed meeting so many children and families at the preschools throughout this year and we look forward to continuing our work with you to help your child make the move to school, feeling confident and happy.

The school transition visits for this year:

Tuesday, 15 November 2022

8:50am – 10:00am: Parent Information Session and School tour

Families and children will meet in the Library where staff introductions will take place. After this a school tour and information session will be provided for all families. This will go for approximately 1 hour.

10:00am - 11:20am:

Families will leave and the children will take part in activities with their teachers until the end of recess play time. Please bring a piece of fruit/vegetable, water bottle and a healthy snack for recess. Children will also need a sun safe hat.

Tuesday, 22 November 2022

8:50am - 11:20am

Children are dropped off and collected from their classroom to take part in activities with other children and their teachers. They will stay at school until the end of recess play time. Please bring a piece of fruit/vegetable, water bottle and a healthy snack for recess. Children will also need a sun safe hat.

Tuesday, 29 November 2022

8:50am - 1:30pm

Children stay at school until the end of lunch play time. Please bring a fruit snack, water bottle, recess, lunch and a sun safe hat. Children can be collected from their classroom at 1:30pm.

Tuesday, 6 December 2022

8:50am - 3:10pm

Children have a full day at school including recess and lunch. Please bring a packed recess, water bottle, fruit snack, lunch and a sun-safe hat.

Please ensure that the contact details on your enrolment form are still current so we can contact you if we need to. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Bec Mueller at the school on 8642 3599.

Kind Regards,

Bec Mueller Principal



